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Business Meeting

Teus 9th March 2021

Joes Garage, 

Cranford St

SAUSAGE SIZZLE
March (Details to come) 

(BUNNINGS TOWER JUNCT))

International President
 

Dr Bina Vyas Charter
 

Diary  Now

 Summer day's
 WHOSE MOOD DOESN'T IMPROVE WITH A LITTLE BIT OF

SUNSHINE? WHETHER YOU'RE GARDENING IN THE YARD,
EXERCISING OUTDOORS, OR PLAYING ON THE BEACH, LET THE
WARMTH OF THE SUN BATHE YOU IN LIGHT AND POSITIVE

ENERGY, BUT REMEMBER TO WEAR YOUR SUNSCREEN.

Hi all – I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year with
your loved ones.

 
I must admit this year has not started too well for me – and I apologise

for not being available for the first Supper Club meeting.
 

So much to look forward to this year and specifically the Conference in
Queenstown.  We have a few people keen to attend and will need to

register very soon.  If you are keen – it will be a wonderful opportunity
to see our the Inner Wheel Group as a whole connect.

 
Membership is still a big part of your goals for this new year and I

encourage everyone to “spread the word” - you never know who may
want to be part of our lovely group.

 
Our sausage sizzle at the end of last year was a great success and a
big thanks to all who helped out.  $700 will be handed over to the

Southern Cochlear Implant Programme which I am sure they will put
to good use.

 
I look forward to seeing you all at our first meeting on the 22nd

February at the new venue – the Reece Room at the same church site.
 



 

Southern Cochlear Implant Programme will  receive $700 from our last sausage
sizzle.    Then almost $200 was raised and donated to Aunties from our

Christmas outing where club members gave money in lieu of the usual Xmas
gifts.  Wow what a great feeling it is to be able to donate to committed and

underfunded #needing support organisations.

GUESTGUEST  
Speaker Jo Bailey

Founder - Uniting Canterbury Women
www.jobailey.com

Otatauhi Canterbury

22 February - 7:30pm

GUESTGUEST  
Speaker

Monday 8th March 2021
St Mary's Church Hall,

Halswell Road (opp. Craythornes Hotel)

Hagar is a member of the Council of
International development that deals with

human trafficking, trauma & abuse.
 

Gold Coin Donation

Innerwheel Club of Christchurch West
Don LordExecutive Director of Hager

Donations 



Happy belated Birthday wishes

Happy future Birthday wishes

If you can spare any time to take up a vacant role, you
will never regret it - It is truely a way to gain skills, mix
in a more involved manner and have your chance to

help grow and develop our phenominal club. 

 
Carole Mitchell 19th February 2021

 
Sharyn Chinnery 6th January 
Robinna Rudd 14th January
Shelley Neutze 17th January
Carolyn Swift 15th January

Jo Bain 20th January

We need you!
Can you help?

Up coming positions for club positions

If you want to stand for any roles please  either email either Secretaries or President
Diane,  or have a side word at any time. 

10 Year's since  Christchurch experienced a trail of distruction
leaving 185 families without a loved one, many more injured and
all Cantabrian's  affected in some way or another.  It has been a
very difficult decade for us all but looking ahead with hope and

excitement as the people and the city rebuild's.
Anyone who has been to Turanga (city library), Out patients,

Justice precint, Town Hall, or the almost finished Te Pae
(convention centre)  See on a daily basis progress  now and into

the future.


